Track and Cross Country Booster Meeting September 18, 7pm
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]In attendance: Doug Whitmore, Bob Kouche, Lisa Hallum, Betsy Amshoff, Lisa Schmaltz, Amy Miller, Christine Muglia, Donna Tumulty, Carla Vrooman, Alan Lake, Curt Stoover, Ivan Wood, Nathalie Neuburger
 
Treasurers report given. Question regarding 5k expenses for next year.  Tabled voting on budget until next meeting.
 
MABA report given. Coupons for Duck Donuts, 20% off fund raiser discussed.  No need for further fund raising at this time.  Football concessions, no information to date.
 
Upcoming dates and events. Culver, GMC tailgate-to go live on sign up, post season ideas and general plans.  
 
Mason Invitational wrap up. Donna Tumulty to attempt to sell remaining items.  Sign up will go live, pickup and payment at GMC.  Alan Lake suggested contingency pre planning for weather events.  Carla Vrooman suggested food trucks vs. concessions and will look into.  Betsy Ashmoff pointed out area in MS race in need of a course marshal.  Ivan Wood suggested further changes to creek grade. Revamping configuration of meet MS on Friday discussed and to be looked into.  Ivan Wood discussed need for leads for course set up.  Bus lot corrections and leads identified—Campbells and Schluessers. Thanks were expressed to parks, volunteers, leads, school admin for all the effort and time put in.
 
Meeting adjourned.

